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Carol DeSoto

From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government 
<applications@charlescountymd.gov>
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To: Public Record
Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Required Face Coverings to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19
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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Roberta Perry  

Address 
4137 Gateway Boulevard 
White Plains, MD 20695 

Phone 
2403203474  

Email 
bernieandbobbie@comcast.net 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I do not support mask mandates. Unfortunately COVID is here to stay and we need to learn to live with it. We have lived with the flu 
for decades without mask mandates. Not only are they uncomfortable in general but more importantly some people have a hard 
time breathing in masks, people with hearing disabilities have a hard time understanding people in masks and masks are difficult for 
little children and some with learning and other disabilities. If someone is worried about getting sick they should utilize other 
methods available for purchasing goods.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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